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9th April 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
I hope you have had an enjoyable Easter break and that your children have relished their two-week 
rest.  
 
Ahead of our return to college on Monday can I please ask for your support with the following: 
 
Face coverings - The Government, this week, announced their expectation that students continue 
to wear face coverings in class until 17th May at the earliest.  Can I ask that you ensure your child 
has 2 face coverings for use during the college day. 
 
Uniform - Can I remind you of the letter sent home on 23rd March that states students are required 
to bring their PE kit to change into and that students must wear the correct uniform from 
Monday.  We permitted a reasonable amount of flexibility upon the students return in March, but 
we are keen to re-establish the high expectations we have of uniform for the start of the summer 
term.  A link for the letter can be found here: 
https://www.elycollege.com/attachments/download.asp?file=3056&type=pdf 
 
Lateral Flow Covid Test - With the return of 1,300 students on Monday it is vital that your children 
take their COVID test on Sunday 11th April and submit their results via the testregister platform.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Simon Warburton  
Principal  
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